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Volume 47 Number 5 

ON THE HORIZON 
June 2008  

 

Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron 
Unit of United States Power Squadrons® 

www.uspsdundalk.org 

 

 

General Membership Meeting 

Wednesday, 18 June, 2008 at 2000 - Dinner/Drinks/Social optional at 1830  
 

Department of Homeland Security Small Vessel Security Strategy 

Presentation by the US Coast Guard Sector Baltimore 
 

NEW LOCATION! Blue Fins 8247 Eastern Avenue Essex, MD 21224  410-282-5050             
Directions: Exit 38B just off 695 To Eastern Ave.(Rt.150 towards Essex). Approximately half mile on your right, turn right 
at the Royal Farm store, then immediately left down to the water—if you go on the bridge, you will miss us! 

Traditional maritime security efforts have primarily focused on large commercial vessels, their cargoes, and crew. Efforts to address the small 
vessel environment have largely been limited to traditional safety and law enforcement concerns. Small vessels are, however, readily vulner-
able to potential exploitation by terrorist, smugglers of weapons of mass destruction, narcotics, aliens, and other contraband, and other crimi-
nals. Small vessels have also been successfully employed overseas by terrorists to deliver Waterborne Improvised Explosive Devices. 

In November 2006, Secretary Chertoff directed that a dialogue be opened with the small vessel community. In response, a DHS National 
Small Vessel Security Summit was held in Arlington, Virginia in June 2007.  A report of the stakeholders’ input and the proceedings of the 
summit was published by DHS and released by the Secretary in January 2008.  The most consistent recommendation from the summit was 
that DHS develop a strategy for the reduction of threats from small vessels within the maritime domain.  

The overarching vision of the SVSS is founded upon the recommendations contained in the national summit report. It can be summarized as 
ensuring a secure maritime environment where small vessel operators are able to safely earn a living, travel, and recreate freely, without un-
duly burdensome government regulation and with the freedom to sail upon the navigable waters of the U.S.  

With the SVSS, the Secretary has established four overarching goals. These goals focus the DHS component agencies toward education, 
communication and coordination. They are: 

• Develop and leverage a strong partnership with the small vessel community, public and private sectors in order to enhance maritime domain awareness. 

• Enhance maritime security and safety based on a coherent plan with a layered, innovative approach. 

• Leverage technology to enhance the ability to detect, determine the intent, and when necessary, interdict small vessels. 

• Enhance coordination, cooperation, and communication between federal, state, local and tribal partners and the private sector as well as international partners. 

With the release of the SVSS, the Secretary has directed the DHS component agency working group to develop an SVSS implementation 
plan. The plan will incorporate the existing work of DHS component agencies, identify needed research, development and testing, and recom-
mend actions for future efforts and put the strategy into action this year.  
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Commander Tracey C. Stuenes, P  cdr@uspsdundalk.org     410-282-0790  

X/O Lt/C David Seidenman, AP xo@uspsdundalk.org       410-456-5854    

SEO P/C Lois Nehmer, SN   seo@uspsdundalk.org  410-344-1476 

A/O Lt/C J. Streett Broadbent, AP ao@uspsdundalk.org             410-598-0833 

Treas P/C Richard D. Bussey, P  treasurer@uspsdundalk.org  443-567-5692 

Sec Lt/C W. Lane Letsch secretary@uspsdundalk.org  410-997-4957 

P/Lt/C Stuart Newborn, S  (Editor) 

Lt Dianne Newborn 

P/C Rick Boardman, AP 

D/Lt/C Katherine (Fuzzy) Jones, S 

On The Horizon: published twelve (12) times a year by: Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron, 9754 Ashlyn Circle, Owings Mills MD 21117 

Articles must be received by the 15th of the month before publication. Submit your articles by e-mail to newborn@sudinasearch.com. 

David J. Blades  

R/C Gary P. Cheney SN (Assoc) 

Scott M Cotter   

Ashley L. Cotter  

 Robert Crimmins   

 Thomas E Gielner  

 Lynda L. Letsch  

 Lauriston Long  

 Sydni Newborn  

 Arthur D. Perschetz  

 Michael A. Proto  

 Susan F. Rudy  

The Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron welcomes the following new members: 

Name Badges—All Squadron members are encouraged to have a DSPS name badge. One place you can  
get one is from fellow D/5 member Carl Tucker (Annapolis Squadron). Call Carl at 410-438-3510 or email him 

at ctsa@juno.com. Cost is $7.50 plus shipping and handling.  

Roster Info/Corrections—By now, everyone should have received their 2008-2009 Roster. If you are a member and have not 
received yours, please contact Lt/C Lane Letsch at secretary@uspsdundalk.org or 410-997-4957. If you recently became a member, 
your address may not have been in the National database at the time we printed labels. If there are errors in the Roster, please for-
ward the corrections to P/Lt/C Stuart Newborn, newborn@sudinasearch.com. 

Corrections: Please note the following changes to the roster. 

Dennis M. Henderson,N—his correct email address is dmhjd@yahoo.com 

Anthony Tamberino—his correct phone number is 410-686-8708, and boat name is the QT.  
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During the month of May, Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron 
has been quite busy. We started out with the D/5 Educa-
tion Trailer, and Sea Vester at the Waterfront Festival at 
Wilson Point. The weather didn’t want to cooperate, the 
rain was steady while we set up. Lt/C David Seidenman 
and his team prevailed to reach the public and welcomed 
a sunny afternoon at the end of the day. Way to go, David. 

The following day, May 11th, a team of members provided 
an Honor Guard at Crescent Yacht Club. We enjoyed a 
nice cookout, and company from fellow boaters from many 
neighboring Yacht Clubs. Several were interested in con-
tinuing their education, and maybe join us on one or more 
of our cruises. It was a beautiful Mother’s Day. 

Our Safe Boating Weekend was a great success. This 
year we went to Baltimore Marine Center in Canton. Our 
booth was set up, along with a sign up sheet for VSC’s.    

P/C Connie Barry and her team of examiners were very 
busy. After a long day on the docks, we had a little pier 
party of our own.  Once again, on Rat Ark, P/C Walter 
Neese was kind enough to host our “Preak-Fish” infield 
party.  We had over 25 in attendance.  There was plenty of 
great food, and a lot of fun for everyone. 

And finally, our Membership Meeting, held on May 21st, at 
the new location, Blue Fins, was a great success.  I was 
impressed with the service, and the food. I hope everyone 
else enjoyed their dining experience. The highlight of the 
meeting was swearing in 4 new members! Welcome 
friends! I hope you will join us on our upcoming cruises.    

Speaking of upcoming cruises…. don’t let time slip by, 
make your reservations now! See you out on the water! 

  Respectfully submitted,                            
  Cdr Tracey C. Stuenes, P      

COMMANDER 

Commander’s Cruise Fun & Games (Sign-up Form on Page 10) 

Annapolis Yacht Basin (22 June-24 June) - We are going to be right in town, easy walking distance to all the historic attractions.   

  Sunday: Lunch on your own, and take a nice walk through town.                                                                      
  Dinner with Annapolis Power Squadron at the Yacht Club 

  Monday: Breakfast and lunch on your own.  Make sure you visit some of the great museums in town.             
  1700   Pitch in Cocktails            
  1800   Dinner Pitch in Pasta & turn in your treasures from the hunt 

  Tuesday: 0900   Pitch in Breakfast & Captain’s Meeting 

River Marsh Marina (24 June-27 June) - This will be a real treat!   

  Tuesday:  Tie up, and check out the resort.  Lunch on your own.     
  1700   Meet at the Commander’s boat     
  730   Dinner — location to be announced (5 restaurants on site) 

  Wednesday: Breakfast on your own       
  0900   Family fun   Ping Pong Tournament at Captain’s Parlor   
  1130   Meet at the Commanders Boat     
  1200   Depart for Suicide Bridge Restaurant for Lunch    
  1800   Family Fun Swim & Water Games at the Activities Pool 

  Thursday: Breakfast & Lunch on your own         
  1000 Family Fun Activity                                                                                    
  1400   Noodle Time!  Water Aerobics at the Activities Pool      
  1700   Pitch in Cocktails Meet at the Commanders Boat       
  1730   Pitch in Dinner   Cook out with Grills 

  Friday:  0900   Pitch in Breakfast & Captains Meeting 

Herrington Harbour South (27 June-29 June) -The Caribbean on the Bay 

  Friday:  Tie up, and take a stroll through the gardens        
  1700 Meet at the Commander’s Boat         
  1730 Dinner at Mango’s 

  Saturday: Breakfast & Lunch on your own. The pool grill has some great food!     
  1300  Noodle Time!  Water Fun!   Did anyone catch fish today?  Let’s grill!    
  1700  Meet at the Commander’s Boat for Pitch in Cocktails — Dinner to be announced 

  Sunday: 0900   Pitch in Breakfast & Captains Meeting.  Depart for Home 
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EXECUTIVE OFFICEREXECUTIVE OFFICEREXECUTIVE OFFICER   

This year’s Baltimore County Waterfront Festival was a 
huge success for DSPS.  We had the D/5 Education trailer 
and Sea Vester, and we were in quite possibly the best of 
all possible locations, near the entrance in the same park-
ing area as the fire trucks.  There was a steady stream of 
people all day long.  While the weather wasn’t perfect in 
the morning, and we had to keep Sea Vester in the trailer, 
the sun came out in the afternoon, and it turned into a gor-
geous day.  An enormous thank you to P/C John Hall, AP, 
for transporting the trailer on a rather last-minute basis.  
There were so many others who helped out, I can’t take 
the space to thank you all, but a few members deserve 
special thanks:  Tom Clark – a wonderful barker for Sea 
Vester, encouraging both children and adults alike to come 
and talk with our mascot; Jay and Shana Seidenman had 
a great time talking with the youngsters; and Stuart and 
Dianne Newborn, who didn’t think they could make it, but 
showed up anyway to support the Squadron.  Special 
thanks also to Commander Tracey Stuenes and Brian 
Hall, (and P/C John Hall) for their help with prepping and 
cleaning the trailer. 

Our Safe Boating Weekend event at Baltimore Marine 
Center was also a hit.  Although very windy, we kept our 
Vessel Examiners extremely busy with something on the 
order of 30 Vessel Safety Checks, and we didn’t even 
need to hunt people down to get them.  All day long, folks 

were signing up for VSC’s at the booth.  A special thank 
you to the folks at BMC for hosting this important event.  
Kevin McGuire, Molly Polis and Kristee Thomas were very 
helpful and accommodating. 

Coming up in July is the Dundalk Heritage Fair.  The event 
will take place Friday, 4 July to Sunday, 6 July, with a pa-
rade on the 4th from 0830 to 1130.  I am advised that we 
will have the D/5 trailer and Sea Vester for this event as 
well.  Volunteers are needed.  I’m sure you don’t want to 
miss out on all the fun and excitement, so drop me a line 
and let me know that you’ll help out. 

Also in July, Dundalk hosts the District 5 Summer Rendez-
vous & Council at the Baltimore Inner Harbor Marine Cen-
ter.  Details are in the Horizon and the Mark 5.  Make your 
reservations early. 

As always, I’m available if anyone has a question, com-
ment or complaint.  Also, if anyone would like to volunteer 
to assist with an event, please let me know.  I can be 
reached by email at xo@uspsdundalk.org or by cell phone 
at 410-456-5854. 

 

  Respectfully submitted,          
 Lt/C David Seidenman, AP 

 

 
DSPS at Work in the Community 

Baltimore County 

Waterfront Festival  

Blessing of the Fleet 

Anchorage Marina 

Honor Guard 

Crescent Yacht Club 
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EDUCATIONAL OFFICEREDUCATIONAL OFFICEREDUCATIONAL OFFICER   

The Squadron Boating Course class at Anchorage Marina 
took their exam on 6 May and all present passed thanks to 
instructors Lt Joanne D. Day, SN, P/Lt/C Raymond M. 
Schiff, P, P/C Ken Finck, AP, and P/C Read Van Zile, AP.   

June is upon us and the boating season is now in full 
swing, but your education department is still busy enrolling 
more classes. 

On 5 June 2008, we will begin a four week America’s 
Boating Course at the Anchorage Marina from 7:30 PM to 
9:30 PM.  

On 10 June 2008, a GPS Course will begin at the Anchor-
age Marina from 6:30 to 9:30 for three consecutive weeks. 

Those of you who have already taken at least a basic 
course and are planning to go on any of the squadron 
cruises or rendezvous, can put into practice the skills you 
have already learned in those courses.  

If you have the opportunity to be a part of a crew partici-
pating in the Navigation Contest, this is a great way to put 
your piloting skills to work. Even if you don’t feel compe-
tent enough to actually be a part of the working crew, just 
observing the crew at work during the contest is a learning 
experience. 

As you are boating this summer and using all those newly 
acquired skills. you may realize that there is still a lot more 
to learn. So start thinking about the next course you may 
want to take.   

Don’t forget about the two-hour seminars now available 
from USPS University: Using VHF & VHF/DSC Marine 
Radio, Using GPS, How to Use a Chart, Onboard 
Weather Forecasting, Boat Handling under Power, Sail 
Trim and Rig Tuning, and Paddle Smart. These semi-
nars are open to the public, so get a group of your boating 
friends together from your marina or yacht club, and take 
one of the seminars.  By taking the seminars you earn 
credits toward the soon to be released Boat Operator Cer-
tification program, and credit toward elective courses. 

To get a class or seminar organized, please notify the 
Education Department at seo@uspsdundalk.org.   

I hope to see one of you up for a class in the near future. 

 Respectfully Submitted,                                                   
 P/C Lois Nehmer, SN                      

         seo@uspsdundalk.org  
  (410-344-1476) 

At the end of May, approximately half of our members still 
had not paid their 2008-2009 dues. I sent out “Second No-
tices” to all those that have not renewed. I would like to re-
mind those that have not paid, you have until 15 June 08 to 
remit your payment. On that date I must send in our count 
to National.  

If for some reason you are not able to pay your dues at this 
time, please contact me and I will try and make arrange-

ments that will make it easier for you.  Your participation in 
our Squadron has made us what we are today, and we 
value your membership. Please do not let your member-
ship expire!  

I may be contacted at 443-567-5692 

  Respectfully Submitted,     
P/C Richard D. Bussey P 

USPS® 

GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 

DETROIT MARRIOTT, RENAISSANCE CENTER 

  

HTTP://WWW.USPS.ORG/NATIONAL/NATMEETINGS/DETROIT/DETROIT.HTML 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
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ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

 

 

 

There were several activities that took place in May – if 
you missed out, there are still many to attend in the next 
several months 

A Big Thank You to Connie Barry and her committee!!  
The Vessel Safety Check program held May 17th at the 
Baltimore Marine Center was a huge success!   6 Examin-
ers checked about 30 boats, and they only took 30 min-
utes for lunch.  Connie would like to see more of us be 
able to participate!  You can take the vessel safety course 
online, and print the manual and the exam.  The exam can 
be taken any number of times.  When passed, take the 
results to Connie Barry. 

May 26, at noon, Chairman Walter Neese got together 
members of the Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron to sup-
port the blessing of the fleet and flag raising at Anchorage 
Marina. Everything went off without a hitch. The sun and 
the weather were great. Refreshments were served after 
the ceremony. Members of the Squadron were P/C Walter 
Neese, P/C Lois Nehmer and her two off-springs Wendy & 
Josh, Lt. Earl & Catherine Tingstrom, P/C Sandra Davis,  
Mary Ellen Peters, Lt Bob Porak, and P/C Ken Finck. 
Baltimore Marine Police provided the boat for this function. 

Bernie Karpers has signed up several new members – you 
will see their names listed in this issue.  Welcome aboard!! 

The General membership meeting was held at Blue Fins.  
From all reports, everybody thought this was a vast im-
provement.  If you missed it, be sure to attend the next 
meeting on June 18th – same location.  John Hall spoke 
extensively about the details of the summer cruises which 
have already been outlined in the Horizon. 

There are several upcoming events - many of which you 
will see in this issue of the Horizon.  I encourage all of you 
to take the time to participate in as many of these as pos-
sible!  Come out and see your Squadron at work – and join 
in on the fun!  One that I want to mention again is the Op-
erations Training that is offered to all new members, new 
officers, and anyone else that is interested. If you want to 
know the "INS AND OUTS of the workings of USPS, be 
sure to sign up ASAP!  This is a true learning experience 
with a lot of give and take. It is scheduled for Wednesday 
& Thursday, June 11th & 12th at the Luther Memorial Lu-
theran Church (5401 Eastern Ave., across from the Bay 
View Medical Center) at 7:30 pm..  Please contact P/C 
Brooks Riley at (410) 666-777 Ext. 213, or at 
briley@valleymotors.com .  There is NO Fee and No 
Exam.   

   Respectfully submitted,                            
  Lt/C J. Streett Broadbent, AP  
  ao@uspsdundalk.org or (410-598-0833) 

DSPS - Home of the Top Gun Cruise 

2008 Top Gun Cruises  

 Something for everybody. Pick the one that suits you the best. All cruises stay together until Cape May 

Top Gun Cruisers in Training July 20th - 26th                                                                                                            
Sun - Baltimore to the C&D canal  
Monday, Tues, Wednesday - Cape May 
Thursday, Friday - Chesapeake City 
Saturday - Home 

Top Gun Cruise - to Cape May, NYC and back. July 20th - July 28th.                                                                     
Sun - Baltimore to the C&D canal 
Monday - Cape May 
Tuesday - Atlantic City 
Wednesday, Thursday, Friday - NYC 
Saturday - Atlantic City 
Sunday - Cape May 
Monday - C&D canal or Home 

Top Gun Cruisers Instructor Level - to Cape May, NYC, Port Washington, Montauk & back. July 20th - July 30th. 
Sun - C&D 
Mon - Cape May 
Tues, Wed - NYC 
Thurs - Port Washington 
Friday - Saturday - Montauk 
Sunday (route will be dependent on the weather and the Captains) 

For more information, contact P/C John Hall, AP at 410-823-5698 or jhall767@earthlink.net. 
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Please Join Us June 20th to June 22nd at Haven Harbour Marina in Rock Hall 

Northern Chesapeake Bay Rendezvous & Practice Navigation Contest 

HOSTED BY DELAWARE RIVER POWER SQUADRON—Sharpen your Skills-and Have Fun! 
 

Marina has Picnic Area, Swimming Pool, Bike Rentals & Play Area 

Please make your own Slip Reservations with marina as soon as possible (410-778-6697) 

Inform marina that you are with the Power Squadron Rendezvous 

 

                Friday  2000   Ice Cream Social 

                                  Saturday  0900   Continental Breakfast 

  1000   Captains Meeting 

  1300    Navigation Contest 

  1730    Picnic Dinner 

                                                      Sunday           0900    Pitch-in Breakfast 

 

Hamburgers, Turkey Burgers, Hot Dogs. Ice Tea will be provided by DRPS for the Picnic Dinner 

Everyone is asked to bring either an appetizer, Salad or a Dessert 

Call  Rose  Muehlberger, 215-673-5699 to coordinate what to bring for the Picnic 

Good Fellowship, Good Boating and all of the above for just 

$10.00 per person.  Children under 12 are Free! 

 

If you plan to stay in a Motel or B&B make reservations:         Swan Point Inn  410-639-2500                                                  

Mariners Motel  410-639-2291                                                     Comfort Suites, Chestertown  410-810-0555                            

Holiday Inn Express, Chestertown  410-778-0778                     Driftwood Inn, Chestertown  410-778-3200 

                 

KEEP THE NAVIGATION CONTEST ALIVE IN D/5 

****************************************************************** 

Rank_________Name____________________________Squadron____________ 

Mate_____________________Guests______________Children/ages__________ 

Address_______________________________________Phone_______________              

I will bring___________________________________  _______for picnic dinner 

Navigation Contest Entry Fee $10.00 

Please indicate if you will be in the contest and Boat Name & Size: ________________________________________   

Make check payable to DRPS  and send to:           Andrew J Petruska 

                   3105 Wellington Street 

                                                 Philadelphia PA 19149 
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2008 D/5 SUMMER RENDEZVOUS AND COUNCIL 
 

BALTIMORE INNER HARBOR MARINE CENTER 
 

17 - 20 July 2008         Monitor VHF Channel 09/16 

 

SCHEDULE OF EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 
 

SLIP RESERVATIONS (on your own) ACTIVITIES AVAILABLE ($ indicates fee) 

 

Baltimore Inner Harbor Marine Center Tour Harbor Place 

410-837-5339 $ Water Taxi to: 

Slip fee: $2.50/ft. Elec.: $17/day. incl. Cable TV, WIFI,  $ Constellation 

Pump-out at each slip, Health Club, Pool $ National Aquarium 

 $ Torsk/Tawney 

HOTEL RESERVATIONS Fells Point 

Best Western Baltimore Travel Plaza  

1-800-633-9511 (mention U.S.P.S.) Walk to: 

$109/day – free parking & shuttle Federal Hill  

 Cross Street Market 

Holiday Inn (410) 727-1818 $ Baseball Game at Camden Yards 

$109/day - $10 parking $ B & O Railroad Museum 

  

THURSDAY 17 JULY SATURDAY 19 JULY 

0700 to 0900 Breakfast on your own 0700 to 0830 $ Breakfast at the Tent 

1200 to 1700 $ Registration Dockside 0800 to 0900 $ Board bus for Flag 

1930 Dinner on your own  Raising at Ft. McHenry 

0845 to: Last bus-Sqd. Cdrs./Guests  

FRIDAY 18 JULY 1100 to 1200 Return from ceremony 

0700 to 0900 Breakfast on your own 1200 Depart Navigation Event  

0900 to 1700 $ Registration at Tent 1300 $ Navigation Contest Starts 

0900 to 1800 Tour Baltimore Inner Harbor 1500 Pass in Review Event Boats 

1700 Captains’ Meeting 1700 Catholic/Protestant Services 

1800 to 1900 Commander’s Reception TBA Jewish Services 

1930 Pier Party – Pitch-in Dinner 1800 to 2100 $ Bull Roast & Awards  

          Pull out your grills, Hon! 

 Boat to Boat – Pier “C” SUNDAY 20 JULY 

(your option) Baltimore vs. Detroit 0700 to 0830 $ “Mr. Omelette” Buffet 

(your option) Dinner Cruise Bay Lady 0900 to 1200 Summer Council  
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USPS D/5 SUMMER RENDEZVOUS RESERVATION FORM 

 

BALTIMORE INNER HARBOR MARINE CENTER 

17 TO 20 JULY 2008 

 

MEMBER:  Rank ______Name _______________________________________________Grade _______ 

ADDRESS: ___________________________________City _________________State _____Zip _______ 

SQUADRON __________________________________POSITION______________FIRST TIMER? ____ 

E-mail:_________________________________________    PHONE: _____________________________ 

 

Spouse/other attendees: 

Rank _____Name __________________________________________Grade ______ First Timer? _______ 

Rank _____Name __________________________________________Grade ______ First Timer? _______ 

Rank _____Name __________________________________________Grade ______ First Timer? _______ 

 

 

ACTIVITIES SELECTION 

 

REGISTRATION FEE PER PERSON #______ @ $10.00 _________ 

EVENT TEE SHIRT (circle size)  S    M    L    XL    XXL # ______ @ $15.00 ________ 

SATURDAY MORNING CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST # ______ @ $8.00 _________ 

ROUND TRIP TRANSPORTATION FT MCHENRY # ______ @ $5.00 _________ 

SATURDAY EVENING AWARDS DINNER 

 Adult # _______@ $35.00 ________ 

 Children 12 and under # _______ @ $10.00 ________ 

NAVIGATION CONTEST PER BOAT                        $10.00 ________ 

SUNDAY MR. OMELETTE BREAKFAST BUFFET # ________@ $15.00 ________ 

50/50 TICKET ($1.00 each or 6/$5.00) #________ @ $1.00  ________ 

 

                                                                                                       TOTAL ______________ 

 

 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO “D/5 SUMMER RENDEZVOUS” AND MAIL TO: 

 

P/Lt/C BARBARA A. BLAKER, AP, 91 BLONDELL COURT, TIMONIUM, MD 21093  Phone: (410) 308-2148 

 

RESERVATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 10 JULY 2008 
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  DSPS Commander’s Cruise 2008                   
June 22nd – June 29th  

 

 

Make your reservations early – Deadline for reservations is June 8th 

Be sure to mention Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron when making reservations. 

 

Friday, June 20th – Sunday, June 22nd  – Practice Navigation Contest at Haven Harbour Marina in Rock Hall  

 Hosted by Delaware River Power Squadron – See Sign-up Form on Page 7 

 

Sunday, June 22nd Depart Rock Hall - Arrive at Annapolis Yacht Basin Company 

 Sunday June 22nd – Tuesday June 24th  1-410-263-3544   Dock Master: Chris 

 Dockage is…… $2.75 per foot  Transient dockage includes water and electric 

 

Tuesday, June 24th Depart Annapolis — Arrive at Hyatt Regency River Marsh Marina, Cambridge, MD 

 Tuesday, June 24th – Friday, June 27th 1-410-901-1234  Dock Master: Judith 

 Tuesday & Wednesday dockage is……$2.25 per foot Thursday night dockage FREE  

 Resort Fee $ 10 per night  Electric $7.00 / 30 amp per night    $14.00 / 50 amp per night 

 

Friday, June 27th Depart River Marsh Marina — Arrive at Herrington Harbour South 

 Friday, June 27th – Sunday, June 29th  1-800-213-9438   Dock Master:  Jill 

 Dockage is …..$3.00 per foot  Electric $6.00 / 30 amp per night   $12.00 / 50 amp per night 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please also let the Commander know that you are coming 

 

   Annapolis Yacht Basin :  Sunday ___   Monday  ___ 

   Dinner at Annapolis Yacht Club : Sunday Night ____ Persons ____ 

   River Marsh Marina :Tuesday ___, Wednesday ____, Thursday ____ 

   Lunch at Suicide Bridge Restaurant :  ____ Persons,  I can transport ____ members on my boat  

   Herrington Harbor South :  Friday _____,   Saturday _____ 

 

Please Send to Cdr Tracey Stuenes 

1934 Midland Rd, Baltimore, MD 21222 or cdr@uspsdundalk.org 
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Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron's 

18th Annual Crab Feast 
22-24 August, 2008 

Haven Harbour Marina, Rock Hall, MD 

 

 Friday Arrival:  Dinner on your own, then Pajama Pier Party at 2000—Bring and wear your favorite night 
 caps along with your bedtime snacks to share. 

 

 Saturday: Crab feast starts at 1500 with crabs, corn on the cob (steamed with Old Bay),  

 hamburgers, hot dogs, beer, soda and dessert. 

 

AND: live music by our favorite, Dave Brand 

 

 Sunday: Pitch in breakfast at 0900 

 

 Bring your friends, neighbors, relatives, marina or yacht club neighbors 

 (and mallets and knives). This is our biggest event of the season! 

 All food to be eaten on premises - sorry, no carryout service. 

 

Name  _____________________________________ Arrival Date _______________       Time _______________ 

Adult feast tickets   ____   x $ 39.00 = $  

Children under 12   ______  x $ 10.00 = $ _______ 

   TOTAL $ _______ 

  

 NEW FOR 2008: PLEASE MAKE YOUR SLIP RESERVATIONS FOR BOTH NIGHTS 

 DIRECTLY WITH HAVEN HARBOUR 410-778-6697 OR 800-506-6697 

  

 Please make checks payable for the crab feast to "Dundalk Sail & Power Squadron" and mail to: 

P/C Read Van Zile, AP, 812 Cold Spring Rd, Baltimore, MD 21220-4330 

Phone 410-335-4161 e-mail: loafersglory1@verizon.net 

  Reservations a must by August 16. 
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DUNDALK SAIL & POWER SQUADRON 
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June—July 2008 Calendar 
 

June 18 Membership Meeting—BLUE FINS  

June 20-22 Rendezvous & Practice Navigation Contest  

June 22-29  Commander’s Cruise 

July 4-6 Dundalk Heritage Festival 

July 4-5 Fireworks  - Locations TBA 

July 17-20  D/5 Summer Rendezvous—Baltimore Inner Harbor  

July 20-26 or 28  TOP GUN Cruise 

SAFE BOATING THROUGH EDUCATION 


